
Hello Sister Doula! 

 
We would love for you to join our local professional organization of doulas...PADA. 

And you will love being a part of this organization. 

Why? Because… 

We have meetings quarterly with guest speakers addressing the topics you will 
want to hear. These meetings also give you the opportunity to mingle with other 
doulas. You receive an email about the next meeting with location and agenda. 

We have a Piedmont Area Doula Association Facebook group that you can join and 
ask or add anything you wish. Let everyone know you are here. 

We also have a wonderful, award winning website. This is where you will receive 
referrals. 
Provide a short bio and picture to be posted prior to a quarterly meeting.  
Those not yet certified will be placed in the 2nd section. When you are certified, 
you will be placed in 1st section.  

Certified doulas in good standing have the right to purchase a PADA badge, with 
your picture. This badge allows easier access to some of the local hospitals. 

Now...how to become a member! 
 
Yow will find our By-Laws and Membership Agreement on this tab. Please sign the 
agreement and provide a copy of your training certificate, or if a certified doula, a 
copy of your certification. Dues are $30 and the check should be made out to 
Phyllis D'Agostino. BUT...please mail everything to me. 

 
Kenny Shulman  
2804 Pleasant Ridge Road  
Summerfield, NC 27358 

 
So...that's 3 things to mail to me: 
    1. signed agreement  
    2. $30 check made out to Phyllis 
    3. copy of training certificate or certification 



Once you have completed this, we will address your listing on the website and 
PADA badge, if appropriate.  
 

Always feel free to get in touch with me. If you would like to meet for coffee, or 
smoothie, one day...just let me know. I can be reached at KennyShulman@aol.com.  
 
A very warm welcome!  
Kenny CD(DONA) 
 
 

  

 
 
 
 

              


